
Email: West of Devers Upgrade Project EIR/EIS Team 

 
From: Garymstoh@aol.com 

Sent: Monday, August 31, 2015 2:34 PM 

To: West Of Devers Project 

Subject: COMMENT RE WEST OF DEVERS UPGRADE PROJECT 

 

I attended the Workshop held at the Holiday Inn Express on August 26, 

2015 in Beaumont, CA.  Following are my comments with regards to the 

project: 

  

"As a resident of Solera Oak Valley Greens Association located in Segment 4, 

Beaumont and Banning, of the West of Devers Upgrade Project, I support 

the Tower Relocation Alternative that moves the new towers farther from 

residences such that the new towers will not be closer to residential areas 

than existing towers." 

  

Regards, 

Gary M. Stoh 

951 Gleneagles Road 

Beaumont, CA 92223 

951-845-1981 

 


